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BY EMAIL 

 
December 21, 2020 
 
Margaret Nanninga 
Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. 
301 Victoria Street South 
P.O. Box 9010 
Kitchener, ON N2G 4L2 
mnanninga@kwhydro.ca  
 
 
Dear Ms. Nanninga: 
 
Re: Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. - Retail Transmission Rate – Network Service 
 
On December 15, 2020, Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro filed a letter notifying the OEB of an error it 
has recently been made aware of where it has not been charged by the IESO for network 
service charges (CT 650) for one delivery point.  Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro advises that, as a 
result, it has not charged its customers for these network service charges. Kitchener-Wilmot 
Hydro notes that it is seeking guidance on future collection and disposition.  
 
The OEB acknowledges Kitchener-Wilmont Hydro’s prompt notification. The OEB advises 
Kitchener-Wilmont Hydro to have this matter addressed within its 2022 IRM application provided 
that at that time Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro can explain and quantify the nature of the impacts with 
supporting evidence.  
 
If Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro anticipates material cash flow constraints and, therefore, does not 
feel it prudent to wait for this matter to be addressed in its 2022 IRM application, it may choose 
to file a standalone application explaining its circumstances at any time. At that point, the OEB 
will determine next steps. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Marc Abramovitz, Advisor at 416-440-7690 
or Marc.Abramovitz@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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